
 
 

Victorian Notice to Mariners 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 

 

Australia – Victoria 

No. 505 (T) of 2023 

WEST BASS STRAIT PORT FAIRY 
 

Date: EFFECTIVE 13-6-2023 
 
 

Details: 
Mariners are advised of a sand bar approximately 150 meters inside the entrance of the 
Moyne River Port Fairy, alongside the Southern Training Wall.  A buoyage system with 
attached lights is in place to help mariners identify the zone. 
Mariners are advised to navigate with caution when approaching the Moyne River, Port 
Fairy. 

 

 
 
 

AUS Charts and Publications Affected: 
AUS 141, AUS 349, AU439142, AU5FRY01 

 
 

Admiralty Sailing Directions, Australia Pilot, Volume 2 NP 14 
 

Victorian Charts and publications affected: 
Nil 

 
 
Further Notice: 
A further Notice will be issued 

 
Further Information: For further information contact Cameron Brown, Coordinator of the 
Port of Port Fairy, P: 0408 529 190, E: cameron.brown@moyne.vic.gov.au 
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